
 
 

 
 
 

               Wishing you a very merry Christmas                                                           

 

                                     and a Happy New Year 

 
 

 

             Looking forward to working with you 
                        in (a better) 2021 
 
 
                           Marghi Bean 
                   Pollinator Pathways NH 


